
Notification of The University of Virginia’s 
College at Wise BSN program CCNE 
accreditation visit to constituents  

 
 

 

November 6, 2020 

The University of Virginia’s College at Wise is scheduled for review by the 
Commission on Collegiate Nursing Education (CCNE) for re-accreditation of 
its BSN program.  The visit by CCNE’s evaluation team is scheduled for 
February 22-24, 2021.  In accordance with CCNE procedures, program 
constituents and other interested parties are provided the opportunity to 
submit, in writing, third-party comments until 21 days prior to the visit. Third-
party comments regarding UVA-Wise’s BSN program must be received by 
CCNE by no later than February 1, 2021. Comments are shared only with the 
CCNE appointed evaluation team members and are not shared with the noted 
nursing program. All comments must be written in English when submitted.  

Please submit comments to CCNE to: 
Commission on Collegiate Nursing Education  

Attn:  Third-Party Comments  

thirdpartycomments@ccneaccreditation.org        
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